## Office of the Principal SCR Govt. College for Women Sampla

## Important Notice

Memo. No. 2015

Dated 07/10/2020

All the outgoing students of UG/PG Final Year (Who had taken admission during 2017-2018 in UG or 2018-2019 in PG) are required to apply for the refund of library security fee submitted by you at the time of admission in 1<sup>st</sup> year. You have to submit your application in the prescribed performa (available in office) latest by 31/10/2020.

Library In-charge

Govt. College for Women Sampla, Rohtak